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Latest Updated information,
Work Cessation

Delivery operations cease at the close of business Thursday
September 7, 2017.

All Plant employees are not to report if scheduled to report
September 8, 2017 at 0400 or later. All Tour 1 scheduled operations
will cease and end tour at 0700.

All employees leaving the area should give a call to 888-363-7462
often to determine when they should report to work. This notice is
expected to be given in advance to allow you to plan ahead.

If you are not going to be able to return on the specified Restart date
and time use the employee call in line to notify the Service at 877-
477-3273.

You can update your Contact information online or by calling Shared
Services. South Florida District has given the Union assurances that
any personal information provide will only be used in an emergency.

The District asks that you keep them informed of you have left the
area or require assistance after the storm passes.




